
From: Andrew Kinman
To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: Community Solar for Businesses
Date: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 3:21:06 PM

Dear Oregon Public Utility Commission, As a local small business owner, who supports renewable 
energy, but is unable to install solar on my business, I have been waiting for the community solar 
program to open. Neighborhood Power has been sharing the progress of the program with us 
for the past couple of years and we have been excited to participate. I am writing this email to 
ask you to approve Neighborhood Powers projects so we can participate in the program and 
help support local renewable energy as soon as possible. Thank you for your consideration 

-- 
Andrew Kinman
Bozorth Beverages, LLC
http://bozbev.com
971-998-7685

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
may have originated outside of PUC.***
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